
 
 

 
 
 
 

A message from your Coordinator 

Dear Parents, 

In our service, art and craft activities are the favourite among 

most children. They were using craft material donated by 

Officeworks to create fantastic creations. Last week they created 

different popsicle arts such as ballerinas, bird feeders and 

flowerpots. Children were using natural leaves of different 

shapes and colours to create animal figures. It was a good 

activity to improve fine motor skills.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A friendly reminder, Autumn holiday club is starting next week. 

Each day offers a unique array of activities based on children’s 

preferences. Please do your bookings ASAP.   

 

 

• Easter themed art and 

craft 

• Making cupcakes 

• Last day of the term fun 

group games and 

yummy food 

Activities 
coming up 

Join in the fun of Outside 

School Hours Care activities 

and experiences with Your 

OSHC and Rocketeers. 

Make a booking 

Book now 

31/03/2025 

Glen Waverley Primary School 

https://pp.campaustralia.com.au/
https://apps.apple.com/app/apple-store/id1529575453?pt=120333103&ct=edmbookings&mt=8
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=au.com.campaustralia.parent
https://pp.campaustralia.com.au/

